
 

Anyone with information concerning this incident is asked to call the Evansville Police Detective Office 
(812) 436-7979 or the tip line (812) 435-6194 
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SUMMARY 
 

 On February 24, around 8:15 p.m., the Evansville Police Department was called about a 

hit and run accident that occurred at 604 N. St. Joseph Ave. (Taco John’s). The victim 

said that while he was waiting in the driver thru, he heard a vehicle rev the engine that 

was behind him and then slam into the rear of his vehicle. The vehicle then sped off at a 

high rate of speed.  

    

 The following pictures are of the suspect and her vehicle. If anyone recognizes this 

person, or this vehicle, they are asked to call the Evansville Police Department’s Hit and 

Run Unit at 812-436-7941, or the WeTip Line at 1-800-78-CRIME. 


